
Get back to school safely 
School travel guidance

Now that we are able to return to school, we  
need to continue keeping ourselves safe not  
only in the classrooms but also when travelling 
to and from school.

Walking, cycling and scooting - Are  
ideal if you live a short distance from school  
(2miles or less).

By car - If you are car-sharing with  
someone outside of your support bubble 
or family. 

You should,
•	 share with the same people each time
•	 open the windows for ventilation  
•	 wear a face covering if they are over  

11 years old and are not exempt
•	 leave some seats to socially distance.

Also if you are using the car as you live further away, you could try 
parking away from the school and walk the remaining journey.

Public transport - Allow more time on 
your journey if you are using public transport. 

You should also,
•	 wear a face covering if you are over  

11 years old and are not exempt
•	 leave some seats to socially distance.
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Feeling unwell?

Wearing a 
face mask

 Social distancing

Wash your hands

Coughing & sneezing No eating or drinking 

Don’t travel if you 
feel unwell. If you 
have Covid-19 
symptoms seek 
medical advice.

Try keep at least 
2 metres apart 
at all times, 
including when 
on the bus. 

School buses
Not essential, it is 
up to the parent/
carer to decide.

Public transport
Face coverings 
must be worn.

Wash your hands 
before and after 
every journey. 

Make sure you 
cough/sneeze 
into a tissue or 
the inside of  
your arm.

Avoid eating or 
drinking on the 
bus/car-sharing 
as this may 
spread germs.

Key points to keep safe


